
 
 

 

 

 
 
March 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 10 Maths Enrichment Trip to Imberhorne School  
 
Imberhorne School are hosting an enrichment day for year 10 girls on Wednesday 23rd March 2022. It has 
been offered to girls in year 10 who have the potential to study maths at A level. The aim of this event is to 
widen awareness of the use of maths in a number of careers and situations. There will be interactive 
presentations on maths in various careers and some problem solving.  
 
Itinerary is as follows: 
  

- arrive at Sackville normal time and register with form 
- depart Sackville at 9.00am 
- arrive at Imberhorne at 9.15am 
- Icebreaker activity and introduction at 9.30am 
- Which Career? at 9.45am 
- break – snacks provided at 10.45am 
- Dragon Quiz at 11.10am 
- comfort break at 12.10pm 
- Maths in Space at 12.20pm 
- depart Imberhorne at 1.20pm 
- arrive at Sackville approximately at 1.35pm 

 
In the event that this trip should become oversubscribed we will complete a ballot to allocate places in a 
fair manner as limited spaces are being offered. 
 
Please complete the parental consent form here by Monday 14th March 2022. 
 
Insurance for all school trips is arranged through West Sussex County Council. Full details of the policy can 
be found on our website at https://sackville.w-sussex.sch.uk/parents/school-trip-insurance/. Peanuts or 
peanut related products are not allowed to be taken on any school visit. 
 
We will use the emergency contact details we have on our database for your child for this trip.  If, however, 
the contact details will be different for the duration of this trip please let us know. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this trip please contact me at ewoolley@sackvilleschool.org.uk  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Miss Emma Woolley 
Teacher of Maths 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdbWpwqH9j9GhNH0PX4Jn62rFYO2u7qzyy_Wn8b08NjB6USXA/viewform
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